

Golfers bookings can be made 7 days in advance either online or over the phone

Under new government rules, released on 11th May, the following groupings are permitted:

• Individuals playing on their own

• Two-balls comprising of individuals from the same or different households (can change per visit).

• Booking can be made online from Monday 18th May. Telephone bookings will be available from Friday 22nd May.

After 3pm bookings will be restricted to 9 holes only with the gate being locked promptly at 7:30pm.

Please ensure you read the below carefully before your visit. These measures are non-negotiable and have been put in place to ensure the safety of both our players and staff.

BEFORE YOUR ROUND

• Please arrive no more than 15 minutes before your tee time.

• Please check-in at the Proshop window(only one player from your group to sign in).

• Please use the hand sanitiser at the front door before entering the clubhouse.

 •Two-metre distancing markers have been positioned for everyone’s safety

• All players must have their own equipment, strictly no sharing of bag/clubs is permitted

• The driving range will remain closed until further notice

•There will be no scorecards available 

• Players must only go to the first tee when those playing in the group ahead have cleared

• Tee times are currently at 10-minute intervals

ON THE COURSE

• Players must always keep two metres apart at all times, including the teeing areas

• Stray balls must not be touched

• Flagsticks must not be touched or removed.

• Please use your feet or club to best smooth any bunkers

AFTER THE ROUND

• Players must not shake hands at the end of the round or swap scorecards for marking purposes

 •There will be no gatherings inside/outside the clubhouse or in the car park and players must leave as soon as their round has finished 

You MUST book your tee time before arriving at South Cerney Golf Course. 
We will NOT be accepting walk-ins at this time.

    
